
 

 

Marton Village Meeting  

(Annual Parish Meeting) 

Tuesday 12th March, 2024 

7.00 p.m. in the School Hall 
 

 

Marton Parish Council 

invites you to: 

 

A 2024 “Meet & Greet” 

with mulled wine & savouries 

 

 
In addition to opening the meeting with a brief summary of the year, 

John Rylands will introduce new parish councillor, Alistair 

Goodwin, to summarise progress with traffic calming issues and 

John Percival who will update the Village on his Environmental 

work 

 

 

MPC hopes that you can join everyone to informally discuss the 

latest news, catch up with neighbours and meet new residents and 

your parish councillors. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Marton Parish Council 

Clerk:    Lizzie Worrall 

Email:     marton.clerk@gmail.com 


